

## Together We Can, Together We Will

## **CENTENNIAL HIGH SCHOOL**

1820 Rimpau Avenue, Corona, CA 92881 (951) 739-5670

www.cnusd.k12.ca.us/cehs

Dear Incoming Ninth Grade Students/Parents,

On behalf of Centennial High School I want to take this opportunity to welcome you to the HUSKY Athletic family. For over 30 years, Centennial High School has had a proud tradition of developing tremendous student athletes who excel in the classroom as well as on our playing fields.

It is our belief that students who are engaged in extra-curricular activities promote a positive cultural climate on our campus. Students involved in athletics learn valuable life lessons such as, teamwork, commitment, and the value of hard work. Centennial High School offers 23 different sports over the course of the school year and we feel confident that we have a sport for every student who chooses to participate. Whatever your interests may be, Centennial has a sport for you!

It is my hope that you will join the Husky family by taking advantage of the many opportunities afforded you here at Centennial. On the back of this form, please fill out the appropriate information and check any areas of sport you may be interested in. This information will be passed along to the Head Coaches of the various sports you have interest in and they will contact you in regards to summer programs, tryouts and other pertinent information.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to call me in the Athletic office at (951) 739-5692. I look forward to meeting with you next school year as we embark upon another successful academic and athletic campaign.

Sincerely,

Bill Gunn Assistant Principal Athletics wgunn@cnusd.k12.ca.us 951-739-5692